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3 Lamtern Court 12/06/2017  15:57:082017/2979/P OBJ Andrew Green I work near this location, and so I already know how busy the corner of Kingsway & Remnant 

St can be for pedestrians. This is already made much worse by the customers of All Bar One 

typically blocking the pavement on that corner and along the narrow Remnant St. The 

application is clearly intended to make customers more inclined to drink outside on the 

pavement, exacerbating an existing problem. (I have no faith in the bar's management ability 

of desire to ensure their customers do not block the pavement having raised it with them 

previously.) I therefore object to this proposal - not least for the safety issue it will cause by 

forcing pedestrians to walk in the road along Remnant Street in order to avoid the crowds 

from the bar.
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